Subject: Border Patrol/SBInet project

Bob,

ljus_st wanted to thank you, Brad Bryant and Greg Gomez for your outstanding effort in helping us completing this
project. You and your crew went above and beyond to complete your scope of work within the short time that was
given to you. You and your crew also displayed excellent attitude, knowledge and professionalism.

Thank you once again and | look forward to waorking with Native Tele-Data Solutions in the future.
Sincerely,

Jason Cagle
Project Superintendent
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